
If you require reasonable accommodations when attending a Peace Corps event, please email  
 

and provide details of the reasonable accommodation(s) you are requesting.

PEACECORPS.GOV

Join us to learn more about how to 

engage with various Peace Corps 

programs to enhance your efforts to build 

the intercultural competencies of your 

students! In this session, you will find out 

more about Peace Corps and how its 

mission can help to bring global, diverse 

perspectives to your campus. 

February 8, 2022
 2:00-3:00 PM EST

 ZOOM

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER
For more information contact  

Herminia Gomez 
At hgomez@peacecorps.gov

Herminia Gomez at hgomez@peacecorps.gov by January 24, 2022

Bringing the World 
to Your Campus: 
Education, Service, and 
Career Pathways with 
Peace Corps

https://peacecorps.zoomgov.com/meeting/register/vJIsdeusqzMtH1Nos0iuJ8l4gvE5RX3JZC8 

